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To NSW Government, 
5 September 2019 
 
To Whom it may concern >  
 
Raising the Warragamba Wall will not provide more water for the population of Sydney as 
Sydney's population now has exceeded five million. The water level is already down now to fifty 
per cent with no rain in sight and obviously water restrictions will be introduced. 
 
I can remember the dam being constructed as a child when going to Sydney to visit relatives and 
watching 'The 'Buckets' on cables crossing the highway near Emu Plains. (1958/60)  
 
With more people arriving into Sydney every day / week - I cannot see raising the wall to be of 
any advantage to the water supply. Please leave the dam the way it is. If you want to do anything 
- re-construct the 'Skywalk' across the valley - but safer than the original one.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
Clifton R Ebsworth 


